
Fire Service Visit 2020 

As part of our wider curriculum we thought it would be a great opportunity to have our 

local fire fighters from ‘Merseyside Fire Department’ to visit our school. They came in 

and spoke to the children about being safe at home.  

The children were involved in a very engaging discussion with the fire service about 

what they do at home and how they could make their homes safer to reduce the risk of 

potential fires. 

All the children were fully engaged with the fire service, all putting their hands up and 

giving amazing suggestions as to how we can ensure safety in our homes and schools.    

The children were then given the opportunity to go on to the fire engine. The fire 

fighters allowed the children to experience how small the space is inside and were able 

to see where the fire fighters have to get ready.  

Here are some of the children’s views: 

“I enjoyed going on to the fire engine.” 

“It was good going on to the fire engine, they gave me some ideas of how to I can stay 

safe.” 

 

 


